
Hi everyone, 
 
I've just sent Shawna and Jackie my resignation from LDRRAC, and wanted to reach out to the rest of the 
committee myself, and share my news. 
 
I'm going to miss all of you - I have enjoyed collaborating with you on LDRRAC. It will be sad to say 
goodbye.  
 
Best, 
 
MLG 
 
 
Michelle Lynne Goodfellow 
London, ON 
 
  
 
 


